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Prohibition on fur products.
I think we should use all of what The Big Guy gave us. We shouldn't waste any part of a life that 
unwillingly gave itself for someone else to survive.

That doesn't mean I think people should have free reign to be thoughtless and lustful with greed. 
I think there should be regulations so that furs do not evoke poaching, but that allow the hides of 
animals to be used.

Korie Schmidt 
(310)600-2278 
TheSEODoctors@gmail.com
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